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Notice: PGE will retain the Colstrip to Broadview and Broadview to 

Townsend Posted Transmission Paths 
 

Posted:  May 5, 2009 
 
 

 

Due to a request from a transmission customer PGE Transmission and Reliability 

Services (PGET) will retain the posting of the Colstrip to Broadview and Broadview to 

Townsend transmission paths as part of PGE’s share of the Colstrip Transmission 

Project. 

 

 


